Mr. JOHN GLASSEY
Managing Director
ArabBrains
London/United Kingdom

Dear Mr. Glassey:

Reference: The Arab Education Summit, Amman, Jordan, 24-26 March 2013.

Following my letter no. 26/6/49819 dated 11/12/2012 concerning the Ministry
of Education official support and patronage of Arab Education Summit in
Amman, the MOE approves that the summit will take place on 24-26 March
2013, under the official patronage of the Jordanian Ministry of Education.

The MOE will work closely with ArabBrains to invite and ensure the
participation of Ministers of Education, Higher Education and ICT from over
15 countries in the Middle East and North Africa.

Looking forward to hearing from you about the arrangements you may take in

this regard.

Kind regards,

Mlnlste:/)x\Educatlon

Prof. Wajih Oweis
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